
Announcements  

 

 

The month of December is our Christmas Joy Offering--from Sunday Dec.1 through 

Sunday Dec.29.  The envelopes are in the pews for your use or feel free to use a plain 

white envelope and mark it "Christmas Joy" and just place it in the offering plate.  This 

offering helps retired and present church workers and also Christian students attending 

Presbyterian Colleges. (See Newsletter article for more information). Please remember 

these people and maybe include them in your Christmas giving. 
 

SPECIAL THANKS. . . to those of the congregation who served as greeters along with 

your pastor at the Community Tree Lighting this past Friday evening at The Factory. 

Approximately 180 participants enjoyed the Gingerbread House decorating preceding 

and stayed for a Christmas message and singing of carols. Participating churches were 

Pequea Baptist, Grace Point, Hershey Mennonite, Keystone, and Leacock along with the 

staff of The Factory Ministries. 

 

The Factory Ministries is seeking a part-time 20 hr./week Youth Center Teen Outreach 

Coordinator (flexible with Thursdays mandatory) who will report to the Sr. Director of 

Youth Services.  

For job description and details, contact the main office at 717-687-9594 or  

Email: adam@thefactoryministries.com 

Address: 3293 Lincoln Hwy E, Paradise, PA. 17562 
 

The Trustees will meet tomorrow evening at 7 p.m. 

 

There will be a Session meeting this Thursday, December 19 at 7p.m. 
 


